

November, December 2022

Dear Friends and Co-Laborers:

Romans 8:32, "He that spared not his own Son, but delivered him up for us all, how shall he not with him also freely give us all things?" Words simply could never describe our gratitude for those of you who support us financially and prayerfully so faithfully. We are so truly thankful for all of you. Many of you sent extra money for Christmas, thank you so very much, so much needed. Contact us for <u>your</u> prayer requests: <u>www.intfrs.com</u> or <u>www.intfrep.com</u>.

We trust that all of you enjoyed a Merry Christmas, and we wish for all of you a happy New Year. This has been an eventful year for us, first the Covid for Oleen and myself, and then a case of the flu for me, and I am still very weak and dizzy as I type this letter. We certainly hope that all of you will enjoy good health in the year 2023. There is lot of sickness all around us, and we all certainly need your prayers.

We continue intercessory prayers for many, and still witness and pass out tracts. The time is short, and we must work while we can. Jesus is coming, and He is coming soon, we believe. At the age of 83, I still see no stopping place. I must go on until Jesus comes in the clouds.

Please pray for Bible Baptist Church, and Open Door Baptist Church in Nicosia and Limassol, Cyprus. Also please pray for the churches in NC and SC where all of our five children attend faithfully. Thank God for our family. May God bless all of you and your families where you are serving.

Dedicated to serving our Blessed Redeemer, until He returns,

Charles & Oleen Tinsley

The Jinsleys